
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – FOX D’OR 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – WEDNESDAY, 5 AUGUST 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Co-Trainer’s Mr. T & C. McEvoy have notified 
Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at 
Gawler on Wednesday, 13 May 2020, FOX D’OR has been undergoing 
rehabilitation for an aggravated near fore lateral suspensory branch injury. 
 
FOX D’OR will continue to be spelled.  
 
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
05 August 2020 

 


